
SAT®    

Workshop 
Informed students make  

better choices. 

The Princeton Review is proud to partner with Beverly Hills High School to provide  

BHHS students with this intense, three hour workshop on the SAT. Students looking ahead to 

the SAT in May, June, or October will get the basics on content, structure, and strategy, as 

well as tips on how to prepare in the weeks ahead. 

 

Finding time for all your commitments is no easy task. This three hour workshop was created 

with a busy student like you in mind.  

 

Designed by a team of test-prep experts, our SAT workshop is lead by an expert instructor 

who will  provide exclusive test-taking strategies. The Princeton Review SAT workshop will 

help alleviate test-day anxiety and will introduce techniques that can help make a difference in 

student scores.  

*Please visit www.princetonreview.com/guarantee for complete rules and details . SAT is a registered trademark of ETS.  

The Princeton Review is not associated with Princeton University.  

Click here to enroll!  
 or go http://tinyurl.com/BHHSSATworkshop 
 

Date: Saturday, March 1, 2014 

Location: EDC  

Time: 10:00 AM –1:00 PM 

Cost: $25 per student. Make check payable to Beverly Hills High School PTSA and bring 

the day of the workshop . All proceeds go to BHHS PTSA to support  

the Counseling Department.  No cash accepted. 

SAT Workshop for Sophomores and Juniors! 


